An opportunity to learn local plant identification can be taken from our bush strolls in particular. 

Also there is usually an Australian native plant display table at the group meetings.  Members bring cuttings of plants growing in their gardens or on their private bush land.  The plant is named and its preferred growing conditions are discussed.

At the conclusion of the meeting people are able to take one or some of the plant cuttings from the table to propagate at home.
